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<The 6th UI-NRH-UOEH-CUK Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular Forum was held> 
 
On January 25, the 6th UI-NRH-UOEH-CUK Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular Forum 
was held jointly by 4 institutions, namely, University of Indonesia (UI), Nopparat Rajathanee Hospital 
(NRH), Thailand, Catholic University of Korea (CUK) and UOEH. The purpose of this forum is to 
understand legal systems and practices on occupational health in the participants’ countries. 
 
The forum began on September 2022 on a quarterly basis. It consists of presentations by occupational 
medicine residents from the host country and discussions among occupational medicine residents from 
the participating institutions. Catholic University of Korea joined as one of the participating institutes 
from this session. The 6th forum was hosted by UOEH, Japan and Dr. Misako Uetsuki (Dept. of 
Occupational Health Practice and Management) and Dr. Akiko Furue (Dept. of Occupational 
Medicine)of UOEH gave a presentation on the topic of "Medical Health Checkup in Japan" followed by 
a lively discussion among the participants. Approximately 116 participants from the 4 institutions 
attended the 6th forum, and it turned out to be a valuable event for the participants. 
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